SALT LAKE CITY BicycLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
A standing committee of the TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD

Salt Lake City Transportation Division Office - 349 South 200 East, Suite 150 - P.O. Box 145502
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-5502

The Bicycle Advisory Committee for December 19, 2016 has been cancelled.

The January meeting will be held on Monday, January 9.
This is due to the Martin Luther King Jr. Day holiday conflicting with the normal date.

The Committee's mission is to promote, enhance, preserve and, where necessary, restore physical, social,
political and economic environments in which bicycling is recognized
as an essential element of a clean, healthy, and vital community.



